

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> June 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

## **WILLOW 2 ADVENTURE PIRATE VISIT**

We are pleased to confirm that thanks to you agreeing to pay the travel costs for your child, this has enabled us to proceed with our trip to Adventure Pirate on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

We will be leaving school at 9:30 and travel with Yellow Buses on a private hire bus. The children will spend the day on the Adventure Pirate site in Lytchett Minster and will take part in adventurous activities including archery, tree climbing and nerf battles. We will have lunch there so if your child brings a packed lunch, please provide this as usual. If your child has hot school meals, a cold meal will be automatically provided and taken for them. We will return to school for approximately 3.00pm ready for our usual collection time.

As the weather may well be hot, we ask that the children bring a small backpack that they can carry two bottles of water to drink. Children should also bring a named sun hat and have sun cream applied at home prior to the visit. In case of rain, children should also bring a waterproof jacket as we will be outside for the whole day. Children should wear comfortable non-uniform, but due to the nature of the activities, we ask that the children wear long trousers/leggings, and t-shirts with their shoulders covered. They must also wear sensible footwear for running and climbing, such as trainers. Please note that the clothing they wear may get dirty due to the site being in woodland.

If you haven't already done so, payments can now be made via the MCAS App, please select 'Products' rather than 'Trips' in the drop-down menu. The cost is £8 per child as we previously stated and if payment could be received by Friday 1st July at the latest, we would be very grateful.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Guarguaglini















